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The Family 1981 family theories an introduction by james m white todd f
martin and new co author kari adamsons provides an incisive thorough
primer to current theories of the family that balances the diversity and
richness of a broad scope of scholarly work in a concise manner this
best selling text draws upon eight major theoretical frameworks
developed by key social scientists to explain variation in family life
these frameworks include social exchange and choice symbolic interaction
family life course development systems conflict feminist ecological and
functional theories this new fifth edition includes suggestions for
integrating theory to guide a research program and more applications for
those going on to careers in the helping professions with an increased
focus on both classical theories as well as contemporary and emerging
theories this text challenges students to think about how families and
family theories have changed over the last 70 years as well as where
family scholarship is headed
A Modern Introduction to the Family 1960 originally published in 1969
this introduction to the social study of the family was designed both
for students of sociology and for students of related subjects requiring
familiarity with a similar approach it is therefore written in language
as simple as possible technical terms are only introduced when
indispensable and are always defined while the book is focused on
european and american family systems the author believed these are
intelligible only when placed in a wider context and so the first part
is concerned with kinship marriage and the family in general he does not
attempt to provide a descriptive account of all the empirical studies
available but concentrates on what he considers the chief theoretical
problems in consequence this book is argumentative and critical in
approach and never strays far from the central issues of sociological
theory it is therefore of value to both students of sociology and to
others interested in the perspective which the discipline can give to
the study of the family
Family Theories 2018-12-20 an introduction to family social work
international edition provides a strong foundation in the concepts and
skills students need to succeed as future social work professionals
designed for students who will work with families but not necessarily
continue with advanced family therapy training the text features
engaging case studies end of chapter exercises illustrations and
graphics to help students master the material
The Family 1969 family life is exciting and interesting many of us want
to know how to make our own families stronger and how to assist other
families as they struggle with life s difficulties often the lives of
families are at the center of national news political campaigns movies
and heated congressional debates we care about how families raise their
children spend money decide where to live and how they contribute to the
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economy much of the discussion about family life focuses on who people
choose to marry how many children they decide to have and whether or not
they divorce or stay married or get remarried examining the family this
text s basic premise is that we can do a better job of understanding
families when we know more about the inner life of families this book is
an attempt to gather what is known about what goes on behind closed
doors in families the intent is to introduce the reader to family
processes strategies and daily sequences of behavior used by family
members to achieve goals some time is spent discussing who families are
but the bulk of this text is concerned with what families do that is how
does their communication style help or hinder their efforts to achieve
what they believe to be important in addition the book addresses how
families make decisions allocate resources design and execute rituals
and cope with stress and crises
The Family 2021-10-17 cover half title title page copyright page
dedication table of contents detailed contents list of figures list of
tables about the authors list of abbreviations part i what is hdfs 1
hdfs part ii who are the people involved in the area of hdfs 2 careers
in hdfs part iii what is the history and future of the hdfs field 3
history and future of hdfs part iv why is hdfs important how does theory
and research inform work in hdfs 4 introduction to research in hdfs 5
introduction to theories in hdfs part v professionals and ethical
thinking and growth 6 introduction to fle and its applications 7
professional development and ethics part vi what are the key areas
within hdfs 8 family and early years 9 family and childhood 10 family
and adolescence 11 family and adulthood 12 family and late adulthood 13
diverse families 14 family strengths appendix a a closer look at applied
experiences in hdfs appendix b consuming research glossary index
An Introduction to Family Social Work 2010 written for undergraduate
level courses on family processes family studies introduction to the
family family communication and dynamics of the family this thoroughly
class tested new edition examines what is known about what goes on
behind closed doors in families introduction to family processes 4 e
introduces the reader to the family processes approach strategies and
daily sequences of behavior used by family members to achieve goals the
family processes approach focuses on how families work think and
interact the inner family and the dynamics among its members features of
this fourth edition include textbook and student workbook in one volume
introduction to family processes fourth edition is filled with writing
activities and designed with enough space to complete the activities
directly on the page chapter activities help reinforce concepts learned
before moving on to the next concept these activities are short essay
responses to reinforce writing practice and critical thinking skills
journal activities strengthen the students connection to the material
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covered as they reflect record and revisit their own thoughts and
opinions on guided journal exercises spotlight on research these boxed
features highlight valuable research studies once research is presented
students are then asked to reflect and respond principle boxes highlight
specific principles relevant to chapter material and can be used as a
study reference or to launch class activities discussions real families
presented in case studies make the data and research come to life each
chapter opens with chapter outlines and concludes with chapter summary
study questions and a key terms list
Introduction to Family Processes 2002-01 i don t know how often i ve
wished for an introductory text on family life which encompassed
critical contemporary sociological thinking alongside the basic
information students need and have only found fossilised thinking on a
stodgy subject but now all that has changed mckie and callan have
achieved what i thought was almost impossible in understanding families
a textbook which provides unrivalled foundations for a critical
understanding of contemporary families and relationships carol smart the
morgan centre university of manchester this excellent innovative
comprehensive and easy to read text should be essential reading for
everyone keen to understand families across the globe it will make an
outstanding contribution to family studies and is highly recommended
janet walker newcastle university easy to read text which debates
current thinking surrounding modern families case studies and questions
for the reader throughout the text help traslate theory into practice
justine gallagher northumbria university families are the core building
blocks of society our experience of them affects many aspects of our
everyday lives shaping our expectations and future plans written by
experts in family studies and family policy this clear engaging book
adopts a global perspective to usefully examine how modern families can
be explored and understood in research policy and practice packed with
critical pedagogy including case studies think points key words and a
glossary it guides students through topics such as relationships
sexualities and paid and unpaid work continually returning to its
central themes of process and structure the book also applies key social
theories to contemporary analysis examines key studies on researching
families and family life explores the role of government policies and
practices this comprehensive introduction to the study of families and
relationships is a timely resource for students and lecturers working
across the social sciences particularly students of family studies the
sociology of the family family policy and social work and the family
linda mckie is professor of sociology glasgow caledonian university
samantha callan is based at the centre for social justice they are both
affiliated to the centre for research on families and relationships at
the university of edinburgh
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Boys, Girls, and the Myths of Literacies and Learning 2008 more than a
broad and general overview introduction to family development provides
an excellent introduction to numerous distinct relationship topics the
text incorporates thought provoking reading selections that address
demographic transitions marriage remarriage and cohabitation it also
addresses culture social processes in the construction of gender
stepfamilies love family communication child abuse intimate partner
violence health and stress two readings are devoted exclusively to
theory and theoretical perspectives but many of the readings clearly
specify the theoretical framework guiding the ideas this gives students
the opportunity to learn how a given theory can be applied to more than
one topic introducing students to primary research literature promotes
discussions about how data are gathered and how findings tables and
figures are interpreted this textbook is appropriate for introductory
and midlevel courses it can also be used as a supplement to more
traditional textbooks comprehensive in scope but manageable for first
year students introduction to family development addresses family family
development and family functioning from the perspectives of scholars in
the fields of sociology psychology and family studies the book serves as
a foundational text that prepares students for later more content
specific courses on family issues chalandra m bryant earned her ph d in
child development and family relationships in 1996 at the university of
texas at austin dr bryant is currently a professor of human development
and family science at the university of georgia where she teaches
courses in family development intimate relationships and family theories
dr bryant has served on the editorial board of the journal of family
theory and review and her work has been published in the journal of
marriage and family journal of family psychology and personal
relationships she earned the outstanding young professional award
presented by the university of texas texas exes alumni association
A Modern Introduction to the Family 1960 introduction to family
processes diverse families common ties serves to provide an explanation
of the complex workings of inner family life the text primarily focuses
on family processes and dynamics the inside of families as opposed to
sociological trends political topics or the individual psychological
approach the text further presents the research underlying these
processes and effectively presents ways to increase the positive aspects
of family life
Introduction to Human Development and Family Studies 2017-03-31 the
sociology of the family is deceptively hard to study unlike say physics
the topic is familiar a word whose very root is latin for family because
virtually everyone grows up in families therefore it can seem easy to
study the family because students can bring to bear their personal
knowledge of the subject some textbooks play to this familiarity by
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mainly providing students with an opportunity to better understand their
private lives the authors never stray too far from the individual
experiences of the readers focusing on personal choices such as whether
to marry and whether to have children to be sure giving students insight
into the social forces that shape their personal decisions about family
life is a worthwhile objective nevertheless the challenge of writing
about the sociology of the family is also to help students understand
that the significance of families extends beyond personal experience
today as in the past the family is the site of not only private
decisions but also activities that matter to our society as a whole
Introduction to Family Processes 2002-12-18 appropriate for 1 semester
courses in marriage and the family and sociology of the family focuses
on applications and theory for one semester courses several overarching
themes help organize the material an emphasis on processes interaction
communication cooperation and empathy found in all families rather than
on the specific forms of the family the fact that the family is becoming
more rather than less important the constant tension between families
schools and work and historical changes and cross national comparisons
with a new chapter on family dynamics
Understanding Families 2011-12-15 first published in 1997 routledge is
an imprint of taylor francis an informa company
ISE PUBLIC & PRIVATE FAMILIES: INTRO 2019-11-17 this book provides both
an introduction to the main categories and sources of family law and a
context enabling the student to see linkages between different aspects
of the subject and its relationship with other areas the law and with
other disciplines
Introduction to Family Development 2016-12-30 now in its third edition
family matters offers an enriched discussion on a variety of substantive
factors affecting canadian families across a life course adopting a
feminist sociological approach throughout this popular textbook explores
family structures and functions through a critical gendered lends and
individually examines how issues related to gender social change social
policy and poverty influence family life a leading name in sociology
barbara a mitchell takes a closer look at lat partnerships and
polyamorous relationships and features additional material on skipped
generation families disability in families participatory research
methods parent child relationships and the impact of communication
technologies approachable and concise family matters is the perfect
resource for students enrolled in half year introductory or advanced
level courses in family sociology and gender studies
The Family 1985 this is the first multidisciplinary text to address the
growing scholarly connection between religion and family life the latest
literature from family studies psychology sociology and religion is
reviewed along with narratives drawn from interviews with 200 racially
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religiously and regionally diverse families which bring the concepts to
life written in a thought provoking accessible and sometimes humorous
style by two of the leading researchers in the field the book reflects
the authors firsthand experience in teaching today s students about
religion s impact on families prior to writing the book the authors read
the sacred texts of many faiths interviewed religious leaders and
attended religious services for a wide array of faiths the result is an
accurate and engaging account of why and how families are impacted by
their religion the pedagogical features of the text include boldfaced
key terms defined in the glossary text boxes chapter conclusions summary
points and review questions religion and families examines several
denominations within christianity judaism and islam reviews findings
from racially and ethnically diverse families from traditional and
diverse family forms and examines gender and life course issues
addresses the impact of one s religious involvement on longevity divorce
rates and parenting styles considers demographic family couple and
individual level data that relate to prayer and other sacred practices
presents a balanced treatment of the latest research and a new model for
studying family and religion explores the whys hows and processes at
work in the religion family connection the book opens with a discussion
of why religion and family connections matter chapter 2 defines religion
and presents a new conceptualization of religion empirical research
connections between religion and marriage divorce family and parent
child relationships are explored in chapters 3 through 6 the interface
between religion and the family in christianity judaism and islam are
reviewed in chapters 7 8 and 9 chapter 10 explores the unique challenges
that religion presents for diverse family forms prayer as a coping
mechanism for life s challenges such as death and disability are
explored in chapter 11 chapter 12 examines forgiveness in the context of
marriages and families the book concludes with a review of the book s
most important themes and findings intended as a text for undergraduate
courses in family and religion the psychology or sociology of the family
the psychology or sociology of religion pastoral biblical counseling or
family and youth ministry taught in human development and family studies
psychology sociology religion social work pastoral counseling and
sometimes philosophy this book also appeals to family therapists and
counselors
Introduction to Family Processes 2022 students and researchers in family
studies family policy and the sociology of the family
Public & Private Families 2021 introduction to family counseling a case
study approach presents basic knowledge about family counseling and
applies various theoretical models to a case example looking at one
nuclear family along with its extended family members that readers
follow throughout the text judy esposito and abbi hattem s multi
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generational family is constructed from their experiences as professors
and family therapists to exemplify the concepts and theories of family
counseling beyond the theories of family counseling students learn about
the family life cycle and various tools for assessing families as well
as the history of family counseling ethical issues relevant to family
counseling are also included along with transcripts from hypothetical
family counseling sessions throughout the book in addition the book
focuses on working with diverse families and takes special care to
emphasize multicultural issues
Close Relations 2002 the fourth edition of the bestselling an
introduction to family therapy provides an overview of the core concepts
informing family therapy and systemic practice covering the development
of this innovative field from the 1950s to the present day the book
considers both british and international perspectives and includes the
latest developments in current practice regulation and innovation
looking at these developments within a wider political cultural and
geographical context the fully revised fourth edition also contains new
material on expanded chapter 4 ideas that keep knocking on the door
updated with applications of attachment narrative therapy linking these
ideas to issues of developing the therapeutic alliance with families
expanded chapter 5 systemic formulation updated with a view of
formulation as a core skill in many therapeutic models and an
alternative to diagnosis expanded chapter 6 21st century practice
development updated to include cutting edge innovations in the field
such as integrative practice expanded chapter 7 couple therapy updated
to include the more recent process and outcome research in the models
making link with current systemic practice and using more illustrative
examples and highlighting how relate has changed expanded chapter 8
research and evaluation updated with a greater range or research methods
and contemporary emphasis on evidence based practice greater focus on
key family therapy skills throughout the book in the updated formats of
exploration feature in each chapter expanded lists of key texts and
diagrams suggested reading organized by topic and new practical examples
and exercises are also used in order to encourage the reader to explore
and experiment with the ideas in their own practice this book is key
reading for students and practitioners of family therapy and systemic
practice as well as those from the fields of counselling psychology
social work and the helping professions who deal with family issues
Family Studies 2008-02-26 elgar advanced introductions are stimulating
and thoughtful introductions to major fields in the social sciences
business and law expertly written by the world s leading scholars
designed to be accessible yet rigorous they offer concise and lucid
surveys of the substantive and policy issues associated with discrete
subject areas written by eminent scholar chiara saraceno this advanced



2004 chevy impala repair manual download

2023-01-16 9/14 2004 chevy impala
repair manual download

introduction offers a synthetic overview of the core theoretical and
policy issues involved in family policy currently the most dynamic
sector of social policies in both developed and developing countries it
discusses the three primary areas of family policy in contemporary
society financial support for the cost of children short and long term
care for children and dependent people and work family conciliation key
features include an engaging and accessible style exploration of the
roles of civil law and feminist studies a comparative global perspective
including analysis of the global south presentation of the core
conceptual and methodological debates in the field providing a compact
and concise introduction to the rich scholarship of the field the
advanced introduction to family policy will be a key resource for
students and scholars of family policy social policy and sociological
theory
An Introduction to Family Law 2004 introduction to family counseling a
case study approach presents basic knowledge about family counseling and
applies various theoretical models to a case example looking at one
nuclear family along with its extended family members that readers
follow throughout the text judy esposito and abbi hattem s multi
generational family is constructed from their experiences as professors
and family therapists to exemplify the concepts and theories of family
counseling beyond the theories of family counseling students learn about
the family life cycle and various tools for assessing families as well
as the history of family counseling ethical issues relevant to family
counseling are also included along with transcripts from hypothetical
family counseling sessions throughout the book in addition the book
focuses on working with diverse families and takes special care to
emphasize multicultural issues
Family Matters 2018 introduction to family processes diverse families
common ties serves to provide an explanation of the complex workings of
inner family life the text primarily focuses on family processes and
dynamics the inside of families as opposed to sociological trends
political topics or the individual psychological approach the text
further presents the research underlying these processes and effectively
presents ways to increase the positive aspects of family life this
edition has been updated to include current research and contemporary
topics the text has been divided into four parts foundations building
and establishing families maintaining families and change turbulence
gains losses while the research methods chapter still provides an
introductory examination of family science research it now includes an
expanded discussion on research design methods and advances in the area
a new chapter titled forgiveness kindness hope and gratitude has been
incorporated to amplify positive family processes and highlight emerging
research this edition provides added emphasis on diverse families e g
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race ethnicity family structure lgbtqia ability culture and family
formation and each chapter includes a new discussions in diversity
section related to that chapter the authors have consciously included an
epilogue as a way of reflecting on what they have learned along with
what they hope to learn in the future aimed at courses related to family
studies and family dynamics this text provides a comprehensive review of
family processes whether it is used for undergraduate or graduate
classes professional growth or personal enrichment the text assists
readers in enhancing the positive aspects of family life avoiding
undesirable aspects and more effectively managing the challenges and
obstacles families face that cannot be avoided thus the text holds an
appeal for people who live or will live in families as well as those who
want to work with families
Religion and Families 2016-10-04 what goes on behind closed doors in
families is examined in this text through his storytelling style randy
day introduces readers to the family processes approach the strategies
and behaviors families use to achieve goals the emphasis is on how
families work and interact rather than on the psychological sociological
or economic processes it examines emotions in families communication
relationship formation dissolution family rituals and power and conflict
chapters open with a preview and conclude with a summary study questions
key terms and suggested readings principle boxes highlight key concepts
and a glossary defines the key terms listed at the ends of the chapters
significantly updated with 50 new material including many new references
and examples the new edition features a new chapter that introduces the
discipline s methodology a new chapter on relationship formation
including partner selection falling in love commitment sexuality passion
and intimacy a new design reformatted to tie in with the book s website
at psypress com family processes which now contains the chapter activity
questions that reinforce critical thinking skills the journal activities
that strengthen students personal connection to the material and the
chapter previews and key terms for review purposes an instructor s
resource at psypress com family processes with small group and in class
exercises lecture outlines in powerpoint topics for debate suggested
films and multiple choice true false matching and essay questions more
material on the role of gender power genetics and personality in
relationships families from diverse cultural and ethnic backgrounds and
the impact of work and technology on the family the changing nature of
family structures including single parenting and gay unions and stresses
in family life written for undergraduate courses on family processes
family dynamics family life the family and or marriage family
interaction taught in family studies human development psychology
sociology social work education consumer sciences home economics health
and nursing departments this book also appeals to those who want to
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maximize the positive parts of family life and manage the inevitable
challenges
The Work-Family Interface 2013-03-14 written for undergraduate level
courses on family processes family studies introduction to the family
family communication and dynamics of the family this thoroughly class
tested new edition examines what is known about what goes on behind
closed doors in families introduction to family processes 4 e introduces
the reader to the family processes approach strategies and daily
sequences of behavior used by family members to achieve goals the family
processes approach focuses on how families work think and interact the
inner family and the dynamics among its members features of this fourth
edition include textbook and student workbook in one volume introduction
to family processes fourth edition is filled with writing activities and
designed with enough space to complete the activities directly on the
page chapter activities help reinforce concepts learned before moving on
to the next concept these activities are short essay responses to
reinforce writing practice and critical thinking skills journal
activities strengthen the students connection to the material covered as
they reflect record and revisit their own thoughts and opinions on
guided journal exercises spotlight on research these boxed features
highlight valuable research studies once research is presented students
are then asked to reflect and respond principle boxes highlight specific
principles relevant to chapter material and can be used as a study
reference or to launch class activities discussions real families
presented in case studies make the data and research come to life each
chapter opens with chapter outlines and concludes with chapter summary
study questions and a key terms list
Introduction to Family Counseling 2015-12-01 annotation the third
edition ofan introduction to family therapyprovides an overview of the
core concepts informing family therapy and systemic practice covering
the development of this innovative field from the 1950s to the present
day the book considers both british and international perspectives and
includes the latest developments in current practice regulation and
innovation looking at these developments within a wider political
cultural and geographical context the third edition also contains a new
chapter on couple therapya new chapter on practice development up to
2009sections highlighting the importance of multi disciplinary practice
in health and welfarelists of key texts and diagrams suggested reading
organized by topic and practical examples and exercises are also used in
order to encourage the reader to explore and experiment with the ideas
in their own practice this book is key reading for students and
practitioners of family therapy and systemic practice as well as those
from the fields of counselling psychology social work and the helping
professions who deal with family issues



2004 chevy impala repair manual download

2023-01-16 12/14 2004 chevy impala
repair manual download

An Introduction to Family Therapy: Systemic Theory and Practice
2015-09-16 written by eminent scholar chiara saraceno this advanced
introduction offers a synthetic overview of the core theoretical and
policy issues involved in family policy currently the most dynamic
sector of social policies in both developed and developing countries it
discusses the three primary areas of family policy in contemporary
society financial support for the cost of children short and long term
care for children and dependent people and work family conciliation
Advanced Introduction to Family Policy 2022-01-21 nationally recognized
for its sound scholarship and balanced approach and written by one of
the leading authorities in the field public and private families 3 e
examines the family through two lenses the familiar private family in
which we live most of our personal lives and the public family in which
we as adults deal with broader societal issues such as the care of the
elderly the increase in divorce and childbearing outside of marriage
consequently the book looks both at intimate personal concerns such as
whether to marry as well as societal concerns such as governmental
policies that affect families
Introduction to Family Counseling 2015-12-01 international law has
become part of everyday family law practice as lawyers everywhere are
confronted with questions regarding the rights of mail order brides the
adoption of children from other countries the abduction of children by
foreign parents and domestic violence victims seeking asylum indeed
globalization is transforming family law even as families themselves are
being redefined this book provides a practical overview of such issues
and also examines the ways in which culture shapes family law in
different countries it provides students with a useful introduction to
challenging complicated and fascinating issues in international family
law finally by incorporating a comparative perspective it gives readers
an opportunity to re examine their own legal systems
Introduction to Family Processes 2022-05-02 aims to endorse a training
process that links individual and group counseling theories and
practices to those used in marriage and family therapy this book helps
families handle pressing issues such as alzheimer s disease hiv and
chronic medical problems it addresses the concerns of special needs
families
Introduction to Family Processes 2014-09-04 note used books rentals and
purchases made outside of pearson if purchasing or renting from
companies other than pearson the access codes for the enhanced pearson
etext may not be included may be incorrect or may be previously redeemed
check with the seller before completing your purchase a user friendly
resource that examines the intricacies of parent child relationships in
contemporary society for decades parent child relations an introduction
to parenting has prepared countless teachers and practitioners by using
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family systems and systemic family development theory as frameworks to
explore the evolution of the family the stages of family system
development and the challenges faced by all types of families readers
will discover a broad range of issues encountered across the lifespan to
help them prepare for their roles as professionals working with families
or as parents themselves filled with relevant new topics two new
chapters and new cultural snapshots the 10th edition has been
extensively updated while retaining the essential developmental approach
and comprehensive coverage improve mastery and retention with the
enhanced pearson etext the enhanced pearson etext provides a rich
interactive learning environment designed to improve student mastery of
content with embedded videos and a hyperlinked glossary the enhanced
pearson etext is engaging the new interactive multimedia learning
features were developed by the authors and other subject matter experts
to deepen and enrich the learning experience convenient enjoy instant
online access from your computer or download the pearson etext app to
read on or offline on your ipad r and android r tablet affordable
experience the advantages of the enhanced pearson etext along with all
the benefits of print for 40 to 50 less than a print bound book the
enhanced etext features are only available in the pearson etext format
they are not available in third party etexts or downloads the pearson
etext app is available on google play and in the app store it requires
android os 3 1 4 a 7 or 10 tablet or ipad ios 5 0 or later 0134800354
9780134800356 parent child relations an introduction to parenting with
enhanced pearson etext access card package package consists of
0134802233 9780134802237 parent child relations an introduction to
parenting 0134802284 9780134802282 parent child relations an
introduction to parenting pearson etext access card
Introduction to Family Processes 2002-12-18
An Introduction to Family Therapy 2010-05-01
Advanced Introduction to Family Policy 2022-01-18
An Introduction to Family Therapy 1986
Public and Private Families 2001-07
International Family Law 2013-01-28
Counseling Families 2003
Survival in Marriage 1977
Family Disorganization 1927
Parent-Child Relations Access Code 2018-01-11
Close Relations : an Introduction to the Sociology of Families. Test
Item File 2000
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